


Dear all, 

You may have heard the saddening news regarding self-injury. For 

some people, it can be psychologically-draining, especially during 

the mid-terms. 

We'd like to invite you to prioritize your tasks, appreciate people 

around you, and take good care of yourself. If you believe your mood 

and behaviors are impacted by what had happened recently, please 

talk to someone you trust. Also, it's important to reach out to people 

whom you think are affected. 

  

 

 心輔組線上申請初談 Individual online booking 

https://happiness.osa.ncku.edu.tw/cs_ncku/index.aspx     

 
校安中心（24小時值勤專線） Campus security incident 

hotline(24HR) 

06-238-1187 or 06-2757575#55555 
 

 

https://happiness.osa.ncku.edu.tw/cs_ncku/index.aspx
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